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9 September 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers 
  
Important Dates for Your Diary – Parent and Carer Events  
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to working in partnership with families, we are 
pleased to share the key dates for this year’s Parents’ Evenings and Information 
Events. These evenings are a vital opportunity for you to meet your child’s teachers, 
discuss their progress, raise any concerns, and work collaboratively with us to 
ensure the best possible outcomes and experiences for your child.  
 
Please find the scheduled dates below:  
  

• Thursday 18 September – Year 7 Meet the tutor  

• Thursday 11 December – Year 11 Success Evening  
Meet the Year 11 team supporting your child through their final and most 
important year.  

• Thursday 8 January (3:30–6:00pm) – Year 10 Parents’ Evening  

• Thursday 22 January (3:30–6:00pm) – Year 9 Parents’ Evening  

• Thursday 12 February (3:30–6:00pm) – Year 11 Parents’ Evening  

• Thursday 5 March– Year 9 Options Evening  

• Thursday 23 April (3:30–6:00pm) – Year 8 Parents’ Evening  

• Thursday 11 June (3:30–6:00pm) – Year 7 Parents’ Evening  
 
Further details, including how to book appointments, will be shared closer to each 
event. We strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend — your involvement 
plays a crucial role in your child’s success.  
 
These evenings are not only a chance to discuss academic progress but also to 
celebrate achievements and strengthen the partnership between home and school. 
We look forward to welcoming you and working together to support your child’s 
journey.  
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Your sincerely  
 
Emma Worker-Simpson  

 
Assistant Principal 


